
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 
Friday 6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find below the information you will need for the Swindon Infant Voice Festival. 
 
Times and date: We will be performing on Wednesday 16th July 2025. The performance will 
start at 4:45pm in the Wyvern Theatre.  
Please bring your child to the theatre and meet me at the stage door for 3:10pm. You will be 
able to collect at 2pm from school so they can change and have a snack prior to arriving. If 
you wish to also pick siblings up early, please provide this information on the online form. 
 
Dress: The children have been invited to wear outfits relating to a song in our program. The 
children would like to dress in outfits linked to the ringmaster from The Greatest Showman. 
Please be aware we have been asked to avoid large headpieces. This outfit is not 
compulsory, so please do not feel pressured into buying or making expensive items. 
 
Tickets: As previously communicated, tickets are now available from the Wyvern Theatre 
Box Office. Tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis.  
Phone 01793 535534  www.swindontheatres.co.uk - Click on the [Book Now] link. You can 
also purchase tickets in person at the Wyvern Theatre.   
 
The show should finish at approximately 5:30pm. Please wait in the theatre foyer until our 
school’s name has been announced and we then we will bring your child to you. 
 
Please complete the online form below to confirm that your child would like to take part in 
the concert. The deadline to complete the form is midnight on Friday 20th June. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ZX8CVDcMF4?origin=lprLink  
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Barton 
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